
   

 

 
 

2023 Vasilopita Celebration 
 

His Eminence 

Archbishop Elpidophoros of America 
 

Cordially invites the Reverend Clergy and their families, 

the Members of the Metropolis Council,  

the Archons of the Order of St. Andrew,  

the Members of the Metropolis Philoptochos Society,  

the Presidents of the Parish Councils and Parish 

Philoptochos Societies, and all heads of the Parish 

Organizations to the Metropolis Headquarters  

(215 E. Grove Street, Westfield, NJ) to celebrate  

the New Year with the Cutting of the Vasilopita  
 

on Thursday, February 9, 2023 at 6:30pm 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2023! 


